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‘Joy, Hope & Aspiration-Life in all its fullness’. 

Attendance 

This week our whole school attendance figure is:  96% 
Well done & again above the national average! 

 
Forest School   
Next term, starting on Wednesday 21st February, Miss Nann’s class (3S) will begin their 
Forest School Sessions. This will continue up until we break up for Easter. A separate 
letter was sent home earlier in the week with details of the clothing children will need to 

wear!  These sessions are fabulous and we hope your child thoroughly enjoys them! ☺ 

 
Mid-day Supervisor Vacancy 
We still have two vacancies for Mid-day Supervisors at our school. Details of this role and 
an application form are available on our school website. Please click on ‘About Our 
School’ on the front page and then ‘school vacancies’. 
If you are interested in this position or know of anyone who might be, please email your 
application and a covering letter to admin@seaton-jun.cumbria.sch.uk  Thank you. 
 
Sponsored Spell 
Thank you to everyone who supported our sponsored spell on Monday! The children did 
so well & had really spent time learning their spellings. Thanks to everyone who sent in 
sponsor money & we are delighted to announce that we managed to raise £795.90! This is 
an outstanding effort & will go along way towards the books that we need for our new 

Literacy Scheme!! Thanks again. ☺ 

 
Forthcoming Diary Dates 

EVENT DATE & TIME 

Half Term School closes for the half term break 
on Friday 9th February @ 3.30pm & we 
re-open on Monday 19th February. 

Rivers Trip – 4T – NOW CANCELLED Tuesday 20th February 

Rivers Trip – 4A – NOW CANCELLED Tuesday 27th February 

World Book Day Thursday 7th March 

Parents Evenings  Thursday 7th March & Tuesday 12th 
March   

Spring Musical Concert Thursday 14th March 

Red Nose Day for Comic Relief Friday 15th March 

 
After School Clubs 
Today was the last day for Tennis after school club. We hope that Mr Wise will return to 
do more sessions later in the year. All clubs will remain the same after half term, except 
for Indoor Athletics which will now become Tag Rugby. All children who currently attend 
Indoor Athletics will be automatically moved on to this new club. If your child does not 
wish to be moved over on to the new club, please contact the school and let us know. 
There are also spaces on Tag Rugby if your child would like to join! Please contact 
school if your child would like a place. 
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After School Clubs this half term 

DAY OF THE WEEK CLUB 

MONDAY Hockey 
 Netball 
  
TUESDAY Gymnastics 
  
WEDNESDAY Tag Rugby 
 Construction 
  
THURSDAY Computer Club 
 U Dance 2024 (Full) 
  
FRIDAY Cricket 

 
PE Days 
Some of our PE days have changed for next half term, please check below for when you 
child has PE each week. 
 
PE Days for week commencing 19th February are as follows:  

YEAR GROUP PE DAYS 

Year 3  Tuesday & Friday  
(3E Mrs Hughes & Mrs Raji) 
 
Tuesday only & Wednesday Forest 
School 
(3S Miss Nann) 
 

Year 4  Tuesday & Friday 

Year 5 Monday & Wednesday 

Year 6 Monday & Wednesday 
 

 
 
 
We hope you all have a lovely, relaxing half term! We will see you back in school on 
Monday 19th February!  
 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Mrs Lynn Carini 
Headteacher 
 
 


